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The CPC Subcommittee continues to meet monthly on zoom on the second Thursday of each 

month at 6:30 p.m., or in person at Area 59 events that all members are at. A CPC PowerPoint 

presentation was created to deliver information about what CPC does at the area level, to help 

disseminate information to districts interested in CPC work, and how to get started with CPC work at a 

district level. This presentation was given at two different district meetings and the CPC subcommittee 

is available for other districts interested in hearing about CPC work. The CPC subcommittee also 

inventoried additional pamphlets that were passed on from the previous panel, and these pamphlets 

will be made available at Area events to help distribute information about CPC and AA. The CPC area 

email remains checked and up to date, and multiple inquires from GSO’s CPC coordinator were 

fielded and passed along to the necessary AA resource, to facilitate AA meetings and provide 

information about AA, for the professionals who were inquiring. The CPC subcommittee attended the 

2024 NERAASA and had a CPC display set up. At the NERAASA, the CPC subcommittee learned 

about a PI/CPC Working Group that meets monthly over zoom on the 2nd Saturday of each month, and 

a subcommittee member will attempt to join on behalf of Area 59 CPC. Additionally, the CPC 

subcommittee hopes to continue completing the delegate’s recommendations for panel 73, being 

available at Area 59 AA events, making contact and supporting Area 59 Intergroups, and supporting 

Area 59 districts interested in learning about and initiating CPC work. 

 

 

 

 


